
From: Liz Wrightson   
Sent: 26 August 2022 10:47 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 

 
Subject: Berden Hall Farm (Pelham Solar) 
 
Application number on S62A/22/0006 (and UTT/22/2046/PINS) 
I am writing to object to the proposal by Statera to construct a solar farm on 177 acres of land at 
Berden Hall Farm. 
My name is Elizabeth Wrightson                         
I  
The reasons for my objection is as follows: 

1. There will be a huge impact on the local roads which are not suitable for a construction of 
this type and our villages cannot deal with the traffic which will be generated.  

2. The land is needed to produce food and this country needs to produce as much as possible 
rather than relying on importation. 

3. The area already has approved enough solar power sites to support more than its needs. 
 




